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Road closure on Arbutus Street implemented  to relocate a watermain at W. 
Broadway begins June 30th, 2022 
June 24, 2022 

 

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  

 

Note: The notice from March 14, 2022 includes this work and we have updated scheduling, traffic details to share.  
 
The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) continues work to relocate a watermain in your neighbourhood on Arbutus 
St. between W. 10th Ave. and W. Broadway. While most work is performed during the day, some night work will be required to 
minimize impacts on residents, businesses, and traffic. During this next phase of work, Arbutus St. will be fully closed between 
W. Broadway and 10th Avenue beginning Thursday, June 30th at 8 p.m. until Monday, July 4th, at 6 a.m. 
 
During restricted access on Arbutus St., people in the area can expect traffic control personnel to be stationed at key junctions 
adjacent to the work area to manage traffic. Drivers will see ‘local traffic only’ signs to ensure that access to residences, 
businesses, and parking lots will be maintained throughout the work. In addition, there is no left-turn from West Broadway 
onto Arbutus Street. Please use alternative routes from Burrard or MacDonald Street to access West Broadway at this time.  
 
The temporary one-way traffic configuration in the laneway between Cypress and Arbutus streets will be removed and traffic 
in the laneway will return to the bidirectional condition. Traffic control personnel will manage vehicles as and when required. 
 
We know that construction is disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. Residents can 
also expect sidewalk modifications, pedestrian detours and elevated noise during this work. Please plan extra travel time, 
watch for wayfinding information, and follow instructions from traffic control personnel and all signs. Mitigation measures for 
noise include, but are not limited to, conducting the noisiest construction activities during the day and installing white noise 
back-up beepers on heavy construction equipment during nighttime construction. Thank you in advance for your patience.  
 
Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. Visit 
www.broadwaysubway.ca for current details. 
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